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Thanks for taking the time to chat yesterday, I really appreciate it. 

I'll be in touch with  to discuss the ideas we discussed. 

Here's the latest language, I believe. 
The opportunity for an individual at an educational institution to participate in all educational,
counseling and vocational guidance programs, all apprenticeship and on-the-job training
programs and all extracurricular activities without discrimination because of sex, sexual
orientation or gender identity, a physical or mental disability, ancestry, national origin, race,
color or religion is recognized and declared to be a civil right.   [PL 2021, c. 366, §18
(AMD).]

https://www.mainelegislature.org/legis/statutes/5/title5sec4601.html

Be well, 

-- 
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